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Halloween Menu 

 
On Friday 25th  October the children will be 

enjoying a special Halloween themed menu: 

 

Halloween Hot DogsHalloween Hot DogsHalloween Hot DogsHalloween Hot Dogs    

Witches WafflesWitches WafflesWitches WafflesWitches Waffles    

Creepy CornCreepy CornCreepy CornCreepy Corn    

Scary SpongeScary SpongeScary SpongeScary Sponge    

    

 

 Workshops 

 
Miss Haynes and Mrs White will be 

deliving workshops for parents in the 

Infant Hall.  During the workshop parents 

have the opportunity to work with their 

child.  Please return the reply slip or 

speak to your child’s class teacher if you 

wish to attend. The dates and times are 

as follows: 

 

Tue  22 Oct   Y2 Reading  - 1.30pm 

 

Wed 23 Oct   Y1  Maths   - 1.30pm 

 
 

Harvest Festival  

 
Many thanks for all your donations which 

we will deliver to the North Liverpool 

Foodbank. Once again we are overwhelmed 

by your generosity. Well done to all the 

children who worked extremely hard to 

produce such a wonderful Harvest 

Assembly performance. I hope you all 

enjoyed it as much as we did. 
 

Sunflowers Assembly 
 

Parents are invited to Sunflowers (2W) 

class assembly on Friday 25th October at 

9.00am in the Infant Hall. 
 

EU Settlement Scheme 

 
The government has set up the EU Settlement 

Scheme which EU citizens need to apply to, to 

retain the rights that they currently have 

after the UK leaves the EU. It is free to apply 

for settled and pre-settled status, and there 

are a number of  drop-in organisations that can 

support people with their application: 

 
Kensington Community Learning Centre 291-299 

Kensington, L7 2RG – Wed 10-3pm 

 
Edge Hill Youth and Community Centre, 79 Durning 

Road, L7 5ND – Wed 9-12pm 

 

Kensington Children’s Centre, 23 Quorn St, L7 2QR – 

Fri 9-12.30pm 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            Reading               Miss Haynes 

                        Science               Miss Daniels 

                        Football Y2          Yinka 

                        Dance                  Miss Kervin 

                        Maths Games       Mrs White 

                        Art                      Miss Qasim  

                        P.E. Games           Mrs Davin 

 

                        Club times 3:00 – 3:45pm 

 

Tuesday           Y2 Reading Workshop 

 

Wednesday      Y1 Maths Workshop                           

Thursday   

 

Friday          2W Class Assembly 

 

                 Biscuit day – N  to bring  

                         biscuits 

 

                         Multiskills Club 3-4pm 

 

BREAK UP 3PM FOR HALF TERM 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Fri   25  Oct    Break up 3.00 Half Term 

Tue   5  Nov    Return to School 

Mon  11 Nov    Flu Immunisations 

Wed 13 Nov    Reception Maths Workshop 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    84% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      90% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    91% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     97% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     97% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    90% 

 

Only 2 classes in green for last 

week – well done Tulips and 

Snowdrops! 
 

 Overall Attendance  
93.00% 

Our attendance motto is: 

 
In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

Reception Multi Skills 

 
Good luck to our Reception Team who are 

taking  part in a Multi Skills competition at 

Liverpool Academy next Wednesday. 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

SHOE BOX APPEAL 

 

Just a reminder that printed shoe boxes are 

available to buy from the school office for 40p 

each or you may use your own. For more 

information visit: www.samaritanspurse.org 
 

Starlight Recycling 

 
Once again we are collecting any old 

clothes, shoes, bags and belts which will 

help raise money for ourselves and a local 

charity called Starlight. Please bring any 

bags (as many as you wish) in to school on 

Monday 21st October. We hope you will 

support this worthy cause. Thank you 
 


